
 
 
 

Inclement Weather Closure Notification 
 

Due to Hurricane Helene, the Lodge will close at 8:00 PM on  
Wednesday, September 25th and will reopen at 9:00 AM on  

Friday, September 27th. 
 

The closure includes the following areas: 
The Lodge, Activities Center, Nature Center, Jacuzzi, 

Lagoon Pool, and Lap Pool. 
 

*The Fitness Center, Tennis Courts, and Basketball Court 
 will remain open. 

 
For security purposes, the video surveillance equipment throughout the 

community will remain active. All the pool furniture and equipment throughout the 
community has been secured to ensure minimal damage.  

 
Personal Property Safety Reminder: 

Please secure all basketball hoops, planted pots, lawn furniture,  
lawn ornaments, trash receptacles, and any other items that could 

cause damage or injury. 
 

Thank you,  
 

The Lodge Staff 
 




